
 
  
  
Dear Provider: 
  
We are pleased to announce that we have updated our English language call in and call out prompts 
to a single consistent voice. We plan to deploy this improvement on the evening of Tuesday, April 3, 
2018, at 6:15 PM Eastern Standard Time (EST). 

  

During this time there will be no impact to field staff. 

• The system will be available and Field Staff who call in and call out, should continue to call in 
and call out. 

• Field Staff, using Mobile Visit Verification (MVV) on a mobile device, should continue to use the 
device. 

• Calls will continue to be collected, and will be sent to the agency databases. 

  

If you have any questions or comments, please contact Sandata Customer Care using your agency's 

designated phone number or email. 

  
  
Best Regards, 
  
Sandata Customer Care 
Sandata Technologies 
26 Harbor Park Drive, Port Washington, NY 11050 

 

 
 

https://visitor.r20.constantcontact.com/manage/optin?v=001Md2lQvja6UA1jrKrdgZmkrD9czxj3ML6Vu3nCo8BWILSv-gjrQJvpeNiLtJ80YOJ1f8phSfG6Wk69tvZBvZ1PahZLibxbjXmYL0YE64tG5s%3D
https://www.facebook.com/pages/Sandata-Technologies/147789808570957?v=page_getting_started&ref=ts
https://twitter.com/Sandata_Tech
http://www.linkedin.com/company/sandata-technologies?trk=fc_badge

